
 

CORNWALL POLICE SERVICE 
SENIOR OFFICERS’ ASSOCIATION 

 

340 Pitt Street, 2nd Floor, Cornwall, Ontario K6J 3P9 
E-Mail:  levac.c@cornwallpolice.com  Tel:  613-933-5000, Ext. 2403 
 

June 12, 2025 

 

 

To: Ms. Amanda Brisson 

 Chair – Cornwall Police Services Board 

 340 Pitt St., Second Floor 

 P.O. Box 875 

 Cornwall, Ontario 

 K6H 5T7 

 

  

 

Re:   Collective Agreement – Intent to Bargain 

 

Dear Ms. Brisson: 

 

As you are aware, the current Collective Agreement between the Cornwall Police Services Board 

and the Cornwall Police Service Senior Officers’ Association (SOA) expires on December 31, 

2025. 

 

As per section 224 (1) of the Community Safety and Policing Act, this letter will serve as the 

Senior Officers’ Association’s Notice of Desire to Bargain.  Our bargaining committee members 

selected by the membership and are hoping to proceed with a first meeting at the end of September 

2025.   

 

Please provide me with the Board’s availability so that a mutually agreeable date can be chosen 

for our first meeting.   

 

 

 

 
David Michaud  

President 

Senior Officers’ Association 

613-933-5000 Ext. 2740 

613-551-0126 
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